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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date: June 18, 2019 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING ON  
CTH C (KETTLE MORAINE DRIVE) 

CURVE AT HASSLINGER DRIVE INTERSECTION 
 HIGHWAY SAFETY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

Meeting will be June 26, 2019 at the Village of Chenequa Village Hall 
 

(WAUKESHA, WI) – The Waukesha County Department of Public Works will host a public 
information meeting on the CTH C (Kettle Moraine Drive) curve at Hasslinger Drive intersection 
project on Wednesday, June 26 at the Village of Chenequa Village Hall, W31275 West County 
Road K. The public is encouraged to stop by between 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. 
 
The meeting will be an open-house format with no formal presentation. Representatives from 
the Waukesha County design team will be available to discuss the project, answer questions 
and gather input and comments from the public. Exhibits will be on display for viewing.  
 
To arrange assistance for special accommodations needed to participate, please contact the project 
manager no later than three working days prior to the public meeting. The meeting facility is 
wheelchair accessible.  
 
About the Waukesha County Department of Public Works 
The Waukesha County Department of Public Works (DPW) is committed to providing the 
foundations of success for the citizens and businesses of Waukesha County by constructing and 
maintaining quality transportation and building infrastructure. More information about the 
Department and its Divisions is available at www.waukeshacounty.gov/DPW. 
 
Follow Waukesha County DPW on Twitter at twitter.com/WaukeshaCoDPW. 
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